
To:  Members of the Senate Rules Committee 
 
I am opposed to SB 1050 because it sets a dangerous precedent 
by making changes to M49 that was passed by the voters in 
2007. 
 
I am also very concerned that this bill popped up so late in the 
game -- when the policy committees are already inactive.  This 
is not how democracy should work. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Aileen Kaye 

arkaye2@gmail.com 
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